From: sue Hopper |

Sent: 05 October 2015 15:27

To: Young, Tony; Bushell, Alex

Cc: Gill Scott

Subject: 2015/5072/P 68a-74a Rochester Place, NW1 9JX

Dear Tony Young and Alex Bushell,

your ref: 2015/5072/P 68a-74a Rochester Place, NW1 9JX

T write to say that we agree with the comments in the letter sent to you by Reed's and
Rochester Place Neighbourhood Association, dated 21 September 2015, re the above
planning application.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Hopper

for Ostrich Arts Limited
52-54 Rochester Place, NW1 9JX



